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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as 
identifying happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity. 

 

-Plumsted’s new Mayor, Dominick Cuozzo (R), is 

shown with his wife, Nicole (C), as he is sworn into 

office by Assemblyman Alex Sauickie (L),  at the 

January 1, 2024 Plumsted Township Reorg-

anization Meeting. Radio personality Bill Spadea 

was also present, as well as other  local officials. 

Mayor Cuozzo has planned a “Meet the Mayor” 

at the Library each month beginning Thursday 

Jan. 11th from 5:00pm-7:00pm. Please call or text the Mayor to schedule an 

appointment (865) 604-3618. 

-Herbert Marinari (L), will again serve as Deputy 

Mayor, alongside Township  Attorney Jean Cipriani 

(2nd from L), Committemen Leonard Grilletto (3rd 

from L), Mayor Dominick Cuozzo (4th from L), 

Committeeman Robert Bowen, (5th from L),  and 

Committeeman Michael Z. Hammerstone (R). 

 

-As 2024 begins, please remember to 

patronize all of our local businesses. 

They truly are the backbone of this 

community and help our charming 

township flourish.  

 

 

-Let’s welcome the new Superintendent of Schools for the    

Plumsted Township School District, Mr. David Ytreboe. He has 

been an educator for more than twenty-eight years with an 

impressive resume. We also welcome the new Board of 

Education President, Dr. Vincent Giardina. We wish them both 

good luck in their new roles. 
 

This is an official publication of Plumsted Township. Questions, comments, suggestions and submissions for 

upcoming editions may be directed to pio@plumsted.org. 
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